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Harmonization and Coordination of Pan-African and International Energy Initiatives  
The Finance for Development Conference in Addis Ababa will offer audience to this side event on 
how to foster coherence among key energy actors in Africa  

On Wednesday 15 July 2015, 10:00 to 12:30 at the Lalibella Room of the Hotel Radisson BLU, Addis Ababa, Ethiopia   
 

    

At the SE4ALL Forum in New York in May 2015, a high-level group of energy policy makers, representatives of 

international donors and multilateral energy initiatives had a meeting that unanimously agreed that there is need for 

improved coordination of energy initiatives operating in Africa.   

The African Union Commission, through the Department of Infrastructure and Energy, is now organizing a 

second round of a series of consultative coordination fora, to concretize and initiate implementation of the actions 

agreed upon in New York namely: 

 Continuing dialogue on coordination, using available settings with an immediate view to COP21; 

 Stocktaking and gap analysis of energy initiatives and interventions in Africa; 

 Involvement of African main institutions (AUC, AfDB, NPCA, RECs) – with a possibility to play an anchor role 

as a coordination hub; 

 Strengthening the capacity of SE4ALL Focal Points in Africa, and pushing for leadership efforts by host 

countries.  

The conclusions of this meeting will feed into the United Nations Sustainable Development Goals Summit in New 

York 25-27 September 2015, South Africa International Renewable Energy Conference (SAIREC) in Cape Town, 

South Africa 04-07 October 2015, and eventually into COP 21 in Paris December 2015.   

 


